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Thanks Will,
In that case, happy for this email chain to serve as notice of the Otago Fish and Game Council’s
request to withdraw its submission.
Cheers,
Nigel Paragreen | Environmental Officer
Otago Fish and Game Council
PO Box 76, Dunedin 9054
Cnr Hanover and Harrow Street, Dunedin
P 0272 050 395 | E nparagreen@fishandgame.org.nz | W www.fishandgame.org.nz

cid:image001.jpg@01D0C076.15AAE6A0

From: Will Nicolson <will@landpro.co.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 8 October 2020 2:51 p.m.
To: Nigel Paragreen <nparagreen@fishandgame.org.nz>
Cc: Charles Horrell <Charles.Horrell@orc.govt.nz>; 'grantporter@xtra.co.nz' <grantporter@xtra.co.nz>
Subject: RE: RM20.079 consent terms sought
Hi Nigel,
Yes, for clarity – my September 30 email below serves as the applicant’s formal request for an
amendment of the consent terms to 15 years.
Regards,
Will

Will Nicolson
Scientist/Resource Management Planner

Landpro

0800 023 318 | +64 27 459 8090
13 Pinot Noir Drive
Cromwell 9342 New Zealand

New Plymouth | Cromwell | Gore

landpro.co.nz

From: Nigel Paragreen <nparagreen@fishandgame.org.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 8 October 2020 2:30 PM
To: Will Nicolson <will@landpro.co.nz>
Cc: Charles Horrell <Charles.Horrell@orc.govt.nz>; 'grantporter@xtra.co.nz'
<grantporter@xtra.co.nz>
Subject: RE: RM20.079 consent terms sought
Hi Will,
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Thanks for your email.
Yes, the Otago Fish and Game Council is willing to withdraw its submission once notice has been
provided that the term sought for these consents has been amended to 15 years. Just so I’m clear, are
you intending for your email to be the formal request to amend the application as such?
If so, I’m happy for this email to serve as notice of the Council’s request to withdraw its submission.
If not, I will need confirmation of the amendment before I can withdraw the Council’s submission.
Cheers,
Nigel Paragreen | Environmental Officer
Otago Fish and Game Council
PO Box 76, Dunedin 9054
Cnr Hanover and Harrow Street, Dunedin
P 0272 050 395 | E nparagreen@fishandgame.org.nz | W www.fishandgame.org.nz

From: Will Nicolson <will@landpro.co.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, 30 September 2020 4:36 p.m.
To: Nigel Paragreen <nparagreen@fishandgame.org.nz>
Cc: Charles Horrell <Charles.Horrell@orc.govt.nz>; 'grantporter@xtra.co.nz'
<grantporter@xtra.co.nz>
Subject: RM20.079 consent terms sought
Hi Nigel,
Following our phone conversation earlier this week, I understand that Fish & Game is willing to
withdraw their submission on RM20.079.01-RM20.079.03 provided the applicant amends the terms
sought on RM20.079.01-03 to 15 years. The applicant has indicated that they are willing to do this,
and the processing officer (Charles Horrell, cc’ed) noted that this email can be appended to the
application to that end.
If you’re happy with this arrangement, can you please respond accordingly to this email so that we
have everything on file.
Thanks,
Will

Will Nicolson
Scientist/Resource Management Planner

Landpro

0800 023 318 | +64 27 459 8090
13 Pinot Noir Drive
Cromwell 9342 New Zealand

New Plymouth | Cromwell | Gore

landpro.co.nz
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